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School Supplies for 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

For the start of the new school year, could you please send to school the following 

items that apply to your child in Term 1. 

 

All Students 

We ask you to supply the following: 

• 2 large coloured Glue Sticks – they are the best quality, last the longest, don’t 

dry out and the coloured glue makes it easy for your child to see where they 

are pasting. 

• 1 packet of twistable crayons 

• 1 Rubber 

• 2 packet of thick baby wipes 

• 2 boxes of tissues 

• 1 Bottle of Hand Sanitizer 

• 2 Rolls of Paper Towel 

• 1 Waterproof/Swimming bag in the event that soiled clothes are sent home. 

• A change of clothes which can be left at school or remain in the front pocket 

of your child’s school bag. 

• Plastic Document wallet 

• Headphones 

• Paint Shirt/Smock 

• Sharpener 

• 6 Black Whiteboard Markers 

• Scissors 

 

Students requiring assistance in the bathroom are also asked to supply: 

• Nappies 

• Wipes 

• 1 box of Nappy Bags 

SLSOs will advise nappies and wipes need to be restocked 
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For Students in Year 3 and Year 4 

The items listed below are required in addition to the requested classroom supplies. 

• 4 x HB or 2B lead pencils 

• Ruler 

• Macquarie Dictionary 

For Students in Year 5 and Year 6 

The items listed below are required in addition to the requested classroom 

supplies. 

• 2 Blue Pens 

• 2 Red Pens 

• 2 Black Pens 

• 1 Ruler 

• Basic Calculator 

• Macquarie Dictionary 

 

Lunch 

Please provide the necessary cutlery (on a daily basis) for your child for morning 

tea/lunch when the use of cutlery is required. 

To maximise learning time and resources in the classroom, we would like you to 

consider sending lunches that are prepared and ready to eat. We would like to 

encourage your children to manage their own healthy lunches without using the 

microwave. 

 

Thank you in advance! 

 

Mrs Elisa Marquez       Support Unit Staff 
Assistant Principal 

 


